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Beginning Thursday, September 2, 2021, pile driving for the new bandshell and restroom 
facility will begin at Veterans’ Community Park.  Pile driving will take place between 
8:00am and 5:00pm Monday through Saturday and will last approximately two weeks.  
Pile driving uses large equipment and can be very loud.  Residents are advised not to 
enter the park at any time, as it is an active construction zone.  We understand this 
phase of construction will be disruptive to residents and businesses in the area, and we 
thank you for your patience and cooperation during the reconstruction of Veterans’ 
Community Park.   
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